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What a wonderful first week we have all
had in Reception. It has been lovely to see
the familiar faces from Pre-School
transition so well and we have loved
welcoming all of the new faces who are
joining Doha British School this year.

This week we have focussed on allowing
the children to settle in and get to know
their teacher. They have enjoyed playing
with their friends and playing fun games in
class. Next week we will continue to give
the children time to settle in but will be
focusing on the book Elmer.

Next week we will return to normal school
hours, please refer to the Class Dojo
message for guidance.
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LIBRARY:

Library seasons will commence this week.
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Contact email: b

Ms Ahlam
ahlam.abushenar@dohabritishschool.com
for any concerns.

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

Your child should bring in a small snack of fruit
or vegetables for snack and a healthy packed
lunch.

There should be no nut products.

Full school uniform should be worn and
extreme hairstyles
or jewellery are
not permitted.
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